
March Americanism Wellness Report 

Is there a “Spring” in your step? 
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Andy Machemer  
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Greetings to everyone.  

Well, Spring is almost here and the flowers and trees are all proclaiming their       

existence by showering us with their pollen and fragrance.  The days are getting 

longer and soon we will suffer the dreaded loss of one hour of sleep on the night of 

March 8th.  

March is also the last month that reports are due to me.  It only takes one report 

on Americanism from your Auxiliary to be eligible for judging.  As of this writing 

Americanism reporting is at 62% in S.C. 

Writing a report has become a simple procedure, no pictures are required but may 

be submitted if you desire. Many members have asked me “What about              

documentation” and my response is “We are an organization built upon integrity.”  

In other words, if you send me report, I believe you. You can send me your            

information on a piece of paper and I will write the report for you. Please include 

the date of the event and your phone number.  

So, I am asking one last time “Get out there and smell the flowers, sneeze at the 

pollen” and let National know S.C. is alive and proud to be an American.   

Thank you to every one of the 45 auxiliaries in S.C. for all you do. Just your           

belonging to an Auxiliary proves you believe in Americanism.  

God bless all of you. 

Sincerely 

Andy Machemer  


